
Our usual party and presentation evening will take place in a bigger space 

this year on either the 13th or 20th December. 

We know that everyone is busy near to Christmas, so to help us decide which 

is the best date, please could you put your name on the list and show        

availability with a tick (available) or a cross (busy elsewhere).  
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